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Select health committee,  this bill would be a true public health atrocity for Oregon 

residents.  Pts  have minimal training in spinal manipulation or acupuncture and this 

bill would allow them to perform these services while receiving next to  no training.   I 

studied for many yrs to learn how to perform spinal manipulation safely as 

chiropractor.  Please stop this last minute grab for expanded scope for Pts. 
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